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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

24th October 2024 

 Wrenbury Weekly...  

And just like that, we reach half term! What a busy week it has been. We hope that you have 

enjoyed it as much as we have. This week Base 3 and Base 5 enjoyed a trip to Chester. Base 3 

enjoyed a visit to the Roman museum where they took part in workshops and marched around 

the city as Roman soldiers. I had a number of lovely comments about the children; they asked 

questions, listened with real interest and had excellent manners all day – well done Base 3. Base 5 

also enjoyed their day in Chester- exploring Chester Military Museum. They learnt about life in 

Cheshire during World War Two. The children really shone here, sharing their knowledge of the 

war whilst making connections to our local area.  

 

 

This week we have also welcomed parents to school with parents joining ‘Stay and Play’ with 

Little Wrens and parents’ evenings happening in the main school. It was lovely to see so many 

faces, it is always a pleasure to get the opportunity to talk to you about your wonderful children.  

Little Wrens and Base 1 have been learning about Diwali while Base 2 enjoyed a visit from Mrs 

Davies who explored stories from the bible in RE. Base 4 have been busy working on their 

Learning Journey books which look beautiful. Everyone has been engaged and enjoying their 

learning.  

On the last day of term, the children celebrated with a Halloween disco – thank you to FOWS for 

organising this and making it such a fun event for the children.  
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Celebrating Readers!  

This week, we have celebrated some fantastic achievements.  Seb, Georgia, Thomas, Frankie, 

Ollie, Bertie, Crystal and Joshie have been awarded their bronze reading badges for reading for 

50 days so far this year! That is incredible! You demonstrated you engage learning behaviour 

here. Well done to you all- wear your badges with pride! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tatton Park Flower Show- bug house presentation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carolyn Hardern, the designer of the ‘1804 Garden’, that gardening club had the pleasure of being 

part of, visited us this week to present to school the bug house that featured in the show garden. 

She also presented us with a beautiful picture of us at the show and the medal that the garden 

won. This was a wonderful experience for the children, and we are proud to have been part of 

this project.  

 

Operation Christmas Child.  

This year we will be taking part in Operation Christmas Child. The 

Christmas ‘shoebox’ appeal. We are looking for donations to fill shoe 

boxes which will be collected around 11-18th November. For ideas of 

what you can donate please click the link below.  

How to Pack a Shoebox | Samaritans Purse 

 

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/how-to-pack-a-shoebox#gift-suggestions
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This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Kaiden - for super tidying up.  
Base 1: Thea – for always using good manners.  
Base 2: Macsen – for great concentration.  
Base 3: Kady- for helping a friend with her reading practise in her own time. 
Base 4: Frankie – For always supporting and helping others with their learning journey. 
Base 5: Penny for being supportive and considering people’s feelings 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: Joseph - for super listening! 
Base 1: Mabel – for excellent retelling of the story of Diwali.  
Base 2: Hattie- for using her ‘help’ learning behaviour in maths.  
Base 3:  Sonny- for improving his concentration skills in class.  
Base 4: JJ – For working on his concentration by sitting still, looking, listening, and thinking. 
Base 5: Leo for asking questions to extend his learning 

 

Reading leaders: 

This week our reading leaders focused on reading diaries in Base 5. The winners of this Base were 

Tori-Anne and Joshie. Your reading diaries show real value; well done!  

 

 

New books for school:  

We are looking for sponsors for books to support our children who are finding reading a 

challenge. If you know of a business who would like to support our lovely school, please do ask 

them to contact the office or simply order a set of books (not whole class sets) from the selection 

on the link below: 

https://collins.co.uk/pages/primary-packs 

 

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/
https://collins.co.uk/pages/primary-packs
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Amazon wish lists 

LWs- 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2XYWEVLB5HAQ4?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_6jX2sfPRQ

Rnqb 

B1- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HOEU7NNEJ1TW?ref_=wl_share 

B2-https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1ISB7YB11IEFW?ref_=wl_share 

B3- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/YOZSUFG2YDFW?ref_=wl_share 

B4-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OZUW7IHM9NI0?ref_=wl_share 

B5-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/ZWC4SW72CG01?ref_=wl_share 

 

Job opportunity:  

Come and join our lovely Wrenbury team! We have an opening in The Nest – 

our breakfast and after school club.  We would also welcome another midday 

assistant. If this is of interest to you, please do contact the office who can give 

you more information.  

 

I hope that you all have a lovely half term break and find time to enjoy time together. Take care 

and we look forward to seeing you back on the 4th November.  

 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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